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Coffee Morning Y6 
Transition from Primary to 

Secondary School 
Wednesday 7th February 

 
International Evening 

Thursday 8th February 
3:15-4:30pm  

 

Break up for  
February Half Term 

Friday 9th February 
 

February Half Term 
Monday 12th February —

Friday 16th February 
 

Spring 2 School 
Dates 

Monday 19th February —
Thursday 28th March 

 

Spring Parents  
Evening 

Tuesday 12th March & 
Thursday 14th March 

Chilean Delegates Visit 
 

On Wednesday we had a delegation of visitors from Chile who came  
specifically to look at our Resource Provision and the wonderful work it is 

achieving with our most vulnerable children.  Mr Stanley gave a presentation 
to the delegates on how our Resource Provision operates and the rationale  
behind this. The visitors were amazed with how the classrooms were set up 

and how well the children were achieving. They left giving our resource  
provision children glowing praise and have taken many ideas away to imple-

ment in their own schools in Chile. 

KS2 Athletics Visit 
 
 

On Friday 12th January a group of children from years 4, 5 and 6 visited UEL 
to participate in an athletics competition alongside 11 other schools from 

around the borough. The children participated in a variety of events including 
javelin, relays, long jump, high jump, triple jump and track race. The children 

did extremely, well finishing 6th overall and some of our children winning gold, 
silver and bronze medals in some events. The children behaved impeccably, 

had an enjoyable day and we are very proud of their achievements. Well done 
to all the children, Mr Cabadak and Mr Gray for all their hard work within the 

children’s PE lessons. 

   Times Tables 
Rock Stars 

1. 3S 
2. 3K 
3. 5D 

Top Player: Apurbo 3S 
 

Numbots Winners 
1. Miruna RE 
2. Ian RHL 
3. Emily 1S 

 



  
 
 

 Children of the 
Week 

 
   Raphaella           RHL 
   Aliza                    RHL 
   Ayub                    RE 
   Mubarakat           RE 
   Valerie                1H 
   Bowen                1H 
   Maya                   1S 
   Denis                  1S 
   Lukas                  2B 
   Sophia                2B 
   Aila                      2S 
   Katerina              2S 
   McKenzie           3K 
   Mason                3S 
   Aamina               3S 
   Caden      4MC 
   Sebastian          4MC 
   Aaira                  4MD 
   Isabelle              4MD 
   Jose                     5B 
   Martin                  5B 
   Maya                   5D 
   Ryan                    5D 
   Jabir                     6M 
   Haaris                  6M 
   Jack                     6G 
   Alexander            6G 
    
 

   Presentation 
Winners 

 
   Andrei               RHL 
   Miruna               RE 
   Bella                  1S 
   Haroon              1H 
   Akram                2S 
   David                 2B 
   Jayden               3S 
   William               3K 
   Hamda              4MC 
   Julienne             4MD 
   Saira                   5B 
   Malik                   5D 
   Khadija               6M 
   Nayela                6G 
 

Well done all! 

Year 1 RE Visit 

Last half term children in Year 1 were learning all about the Nativity  

Story. As part of their learning in RE they went on a Christmas Journey 

visit to the Upper - Room Four Square Chapel. The trip was an amazing  

opportunity for children to recap their learning and watch the nativity  

story being acted out before they performed it to the parents. After the 

children met  the actress who played Mary and shared delicious  

breadsticks with her. They also had the opportunity to use binoculars to 

follow the star and find the baby Jesus.  

Upcoming Event  

Thursday 8th February 

We are excited to announce our upcoming International Evening on 

Thursday 8th February from 3:15pm until 4:30pm. To make this event 

truly special, we invite you to contribute by sharing a dish or a cultural  

representation from your heritage. 

 

Whether it's a traditional dish, a display of artefacts, or a brief  

presentation, your participation will add richness to our event. This is an 

excellent opportunity for our children to learn about the diverse  

backgrounds within our community. Please see Miss Ijeoma, our  

Nursery teacher, if you are interested in participating with a brief outline 

of what cultural aspect you would like to showcase.  

 

Your contribution will undoubtedly make our International Evening a 

memorable and vibrant experience. 
Thank you, in advance, for your support in fostering cultural awareness 

and understanding among our students and we hope to see you there.  
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